FED-RAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

o e

X-3736
June 7, 1923.

SUBJECT: Additional Copies of Federal Reserve Act.

Gentlemen:

On May 2»th there were forwarded to you the copies
of the revised print of the Federal Reserve Act ordered in your
reply to the Bouord's telegram of March 23, 1923. On page 120
of the pamphlet appears a notice that "Additional copies of
this publication may be procured from the Supervintendent of
Documents, Government Printing Office, Washington, D. . C. at
15 cents per copy." In this comnection you are advised that
the Board, as has been its custom, is prepared to furnish your
bank with such additional copiss of the Act as you may desire. .

Very truly yours,

Chief Clerk.
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